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First 
Second 
Third 

Amendment to Standard City of San José Consultant Agreement 
(Non-Capital Projects) 

Consultant’s Name: Mission Critical Partners, LLC. 

(Standard Agreement AC No. 666150) 

This Amendment is made and entered into this  day of , 202__. The City and 
Consultant amend the above-reference agreement as set forth herein. 

1. Capitalized words in this Amendment have the same meaning as in the Agreement.

2. The provisions of this Agreement (including any previous amendments) not modified by this Amendment remain
in full force and effect.

3. The provisions of this Amendment are effective upon execution of the Amendment by both parties.

4.  Agreement Term: Subsection 2.1 is amended to extend the expiration date from December 31, 2021 to

 June 30, 2022. 

5. Maximum Total Compensation: Subsection 10.1 is amended to Increase Decrease the 

Maximum Total Compensation from $  to $ . 

6. Agreement Section(s): Section(s) _ is/are amended to read as set forth in Attachment A of 
the Amendment. 

7. Scope of Basic Services – Exhibit A: The original First Revised Second Revised 
Exhibit A is amended to read as set forth in the attached First Second Third Revised 
Exhibit A, which is incorporated by reference into this Amendment. 

8. Compensation – Exhibit B: The original First Revised Second Revised Exhibit B is 
amended to read as set forth in the attached First Second Third Revised Exhibit B, which 
is incorporated by reference into this Amendment. 

9. Additional Services: The Consultant is authorized to perform the Additional Services set forth in the 
attached Additional Services Exhibit, which is incorporated by reference into this Amendment. 

28th January 2
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TO: SARAH ZÁRATE FROM: Robert Sapien, Jr.
DIRECTOR
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER

SUBJECT: SEE BELOW DATE: January 27, 2022

Approved Date

SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF RETROACTIVITY IN THE 2nd AMENDMENT FOR
THE MISSION CRITICAL PARTNERS AGREEMENT

In June 2013, the City Auditor released an audit report entitled "Consulting Agreements: Better
Enforcement of Procurement Rules, Monitoring, and Transparency is Needed" (City Audit
Report No. 13-06). Recommendation No. 4 (Audit Report pages 16-17) involves limiting
retroactive agreements to situations where contract execution is in process. The audit report
states that when a City employee informally authorizes work before execution of the agreement,
the employee commits City funds not within his/her authority to commit.

The Fire Department understands that retroactive agreements are to be avoided. However, due to 
a change in staffing resources, this amendment request was unable to be submitted prior to the 
agreement’s expiration date. The Department requests an exception be made and the agreement 
detailed in this memorandum be allowed to proceed with the retroactive clauses.

ROBERT SAPIEN, JR.
Fire Chief
Fire Department

For questions please contact Athena Trede, Deputy Director, at 408-794-6953.
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Jessica Lowry 1/28/22
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